
 

Dear Members of EFIM General Assembly,  

  

EFIM is pleased to announce that the 2025 General Assembly will be held on Wednesday, 5 March, at 
the Firenze Fiera – Florence Congress centre from 10:00 – 15:30. 

The meeting will take place during the 23rd  European Congress of Internal Medicine, ECIM 2025. 
As every year we are pleased to offer complimentary registrations to the Presidents of the EFIM 
national societies.    
 
During the EFIM General Assembly, elections for the positions of EFIM Secretary General and EFIM 
President-Elect will be conducted in accordance with Article 12 of the EFIM Statutes.  
These elections will follow the updated eligibility criteria for EFIM Executive Committee officers, as 
published in the EFIM Bylaws, Article 2.6, page 17 – 18 ensuring that we select candidates well-suited 
to lead our organization for the following term 2025 - 2027.   

Nominations (duly proposed and seconded) for these positions should be sent in writing to the EFIM 
Secretariat aneta.trajkovska@efim.org not less than 4 weeks (28 days) before the date when the 
General Assembly will meet.  
The names of all candidates will be circulated to all members of the General Assembly in advance of 
the meeting.  
Proposed candidates will be asked to give a brief presentation of their background and qualifications 
during the General Assembly on 5 March. 

We thank you in advance for submitting your nominations, and we look forward to meeting with you 
in Florence. 

Kind Regards, 

 

  

Prof. Ricardo Gomez Huelgas 

EFIM President 


